
 
Reversable Lane System on ROUTE 1 to be Discontinued 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Shizuoka Prefectural Police have decided to discontinue the reversable lane system on ROUTE 1 within Shizuoka 

City. As such there will be road works to dismantle the system and revise lane operations. During the roadworks 

period, there will be traffic restrictions along ROUTE 1 both during the day and at night. Please be careful when 

using the road. 

 

Roadworks Period: Tues 14 November to Fri 28 February (tentative) 

Section with Traffic Restrictions: Between Minami Abe (Aoi Ward) and Tegoshihara (Suruga Ward) 

intersections     

 

Inquiries: 

 Regarding discontinuation of the reversable lane system: 

Traffic Restrictions Division, Shizuoka Prefectural Police Headquarters �����054-271-0110 

 Regarding the roadworks and traffic restrictions:  

Management Division 2, Shizuoka National Highway Office�����054-250-8907 

 

 

City Division in Charge: Road Planning Division �����054-221-1239 
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